HARDING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NO CHILD LEFT BEHIND SIGN-OFF, 2015-2016

In accordance with new Federal Legislation (No Child Left Behind Act) and the recently revised Board of Education Policy #5125,a Directory of Student Information including the name, address, telephone number and grade level of high school students is presently being compiled and will be made available to institutions of post secondary education and military recruiters UNLESS we receive written instructions from a parent/guardian or adult student advising us that they wish to be excluded from this directory.

If you wish to be excluded from this directory, you must sign, date and return the bottom half of this letter to Harding Elementary School by
September 15, 2015. If your request is not received by September 24, 2015, your child will be listed in this directory.

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS PORTION OF THE FORM TO THE MAIN OFFICE AT HARDING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.

____		I do not wish to be included in the Student Directory made available to Educational and Military Recruiters.
________________________	   _______	__________________________


Student Signature		    Grade	Signature of Parent/Guardian








This form must be returned to the child’s classroom teacher no later than September 15, 2015.  







